
  
 
 
 
 
 

Division of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR  72118 

adeq.state.ar.us 

 
July 27, 2020 
 
Jason Henson 
HC 72 Box 2 
Vendor, AR 72683 

RE: Certification of Substantial Completion  

Dear Mr. Henson:  

Pursuant to the agreement between C&H Hog Farm and the Department of Arkansas Heritage, Arkansas 
Department of Energy and Environment Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has certified 
substantial completion of the Closure Contract.  

DEQ and the Contractor agreed on the substantial completion on May 15, 2020. Please be aware, the 
Contractor has to warrant all work and materials furnished for one year from the date of the written 
acceptance of the work as stated in the Substantial Completion Form (attached) and the contract. The 
Contractor has been made aware the requirement to achieve final site stabilization (100% coverage and 
80% density as required by the contract) of the native vegetative cover. Based on DEQ Inspection on July 
6, 2020 and correspondence with the Contractor on July 8, 2020, the Contractor is currently working with 
their seeding subcontractor to address the identified issues that remain.   

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact Colby Ungerank at (501) 682-
0047, or E-mail at ungerank@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Robert E. Blanz, Ph.D., P.E. 
Associate Director, Office of Water Quality 
 
cc: Arkansas Department of Heritage  

File 
 

mailto:ungerank@adeq.state.ar.us











